
From:
To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox
Subject: Objection to Dartbrook mine reopening
Date: Thursday, 11 April 2019 2:10:02 PM

Dear Sir
I could not believe the greed and folly of the group charged with assessment of the viability of
 the Dartbrook Mine.
No consideratiom of the impact on traffic in the New England Highway, on the people in
 Newcastle putting up with the truck and dust covering houses and gardens and the danger to
 health of people as they bring such foulness through the country to our city.
I object also to the damage that coal does to our planet and the constant pressure put on
 Government to agree to mines which enrich overseas companies and impact on the health of
 Australian people and destroy the planet we live on.
Do the decision makers believe the guff presented to be skewed to MONEY? Not to Aussie
 people but to overseas conglomerates who don’t care about the environment because they only
 believe in the MONEY they can make to make them richer and more POWERFUL than the
 makers of guns and weapons of mass destruction.
Please reconsider your decision. Listen to the voices of the people who care about the planet
 and the people effected  by digging and cartage of coal. Where do the MONIEED PEOPLE LIVE?
 Not on the New England Highway or Northern bypass! Not even in Australia.
Yours Sincerely
Elizabeth Brown
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